
Steve and Felicity ‘Tie the Knot’ 14 August 2011 

 

Congratulations to Steve Marshall and Felicity Johnson who married on Saturday 13 August 

2011.  

Steve and Felicity have been regular members of our results team for a number of years,  all 

at Northern Athletics wish them good health and all the very best for the future. 
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